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Mashup Ireland announces change in Financial 
Calendar

Mashup Ireland AB (publ) (“Mashup”), today announces a change in its Financial Calendar.

The Board of Mashup has updated the Financial Calendar for administrative reasons. The interim 
report for January – June 2024 was due to be released on 16 August 2024. However, it shall now 
be released on 26 August 2024.

For additional information, please contact
 
Jamie Walsh, CFO
Phone: [+353] 85 871 9756
E-mail: investors@mashupireland.com
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